State of Vermont

AGENCY OF NATURAL RESOURCES
Department of Environmental Conservation

Department of Fish and Wildlife

Department of Forests, Parks and Recrealion
Department of Environmental Conservation
State Geologist

RELAY SERVICE FOR THE HEARING IMPAIRED
1-800-253-0191 TDD>Voice
1-800-253-0195  Voice>TDD

October 23, 2003

Mr. Jack Sabo, Operations Manager
Superior Quartz Products, Inc.

404 Route 519, P.O. Box 618
Phillipsburg, NJ 08865

Re:  Manufacturers Certified Labeling Plan

Dear Mr. Sabo:

Environmental Assistance Division
103 South Main

Waterbury, VT 05671-0411

(802) 241-3470

FAX (802) 241-3273

This is to acknowledge receipt of your signed “Certified Labeling Plan” in accordance

with Vermont’s mercury-added product labeling law.

We have reviewed the product and label information supplied in your plan and find it to
comply with the labeling requirements specified in the law. Note: Any new products or labeling
changes after the certified labeling plan is on file with the Agency must be submitted in an

update to the certified plan.

This alternative is approved for use until March 1, 2005. Requests for approval of a
two year renewal or renewal with modification must be received by September 1, 2004, six

months prior to the expiration date of the alternative.

We thank you and appreciate your efforts. Should you have any questions or concerns,

please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Sincerely,

NOrn  [Sneodon

Karen Busshart
Mercury Project Coordinator

Regional Qlffices - Barre/Essex Jct./Pittsford/Rutland/Springfield/St. Johnsbury



